St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Primary School
Parent questionnaire Feedback 2017-18

Thank you to all the parents who completed the questionnaire. We received 100 responses to the parent questionnaires this year. We had an extremely positive response and the results can be found below.

	
	Strongly Agree/ 

Agree 
	Disagree
	Strongly

Disagree
	Unable to comment

	My child enjoys school.
	98%
	2%
	
	

	I feel my child is safe and well cared for in school.
	100%
	
	
	

	The school meets my child’s particular needs.
	98%
	1%
	
	1%

	My child is taught well in school.
	99%
	
	
	1%

	The school helps my child to develop skills in communication, reading, writing and mathematics.
	99%
	1%
	
	

	The school communicates effectively with me, informing me on how my child is progressing and about school events, e.g. newsletters, text, messages, open days, reports, parents’ evenings.
	97%
	3%
	
	

	I am made welcome when coming into school and any worries or concerns are dealt with appropriately.
	97%
	1%
	
	2%

	The school is led and managed effectively – e.g. provides a purposeful learning environment to help every child achieve their full potential.
	96%
	
	
	4%

	My child receives appropriate homework for their age.
	96%
	3%
	
	1%

	The school helps me to support my child’s learning.
	94%
	3%
	
	3%

	I am happy with the values and attitudes that the school teaches.
	100%
	
	
	

	There is a good standard of behaviour at this school.


	97%
	2%
	
	1%

	The school deals with any cases of bullying effectively. (Bullying includes persistent name calling, cyber, racist and homophobic bullying)
	66%
	
	
	34%

	The school is good at promoting attendance – e.g. attendance certificates, first day response phone call.
	87%
	3%
	
	10%

	The school offers my child a wide range of opportunities and experiences – e.g. visits, visitors, fun activities, and special days.
	92%
	5%
	1%
	2%

	The school gives me a clear understanding of what is taught in Religious Education.
	85%
	5%
	1%
	9%

	The school takes account of children’s views – e.g. school council,  eco-warriors etc.
	88%
	
	
	12%

	The school is an inclusive community and welcomes children regardless of race, religion, gender or disability.
	96%
	
	
	4%

	The school promotes healthy lifestyles, encourages healthy snacks and lunch boxes and promotes fitness and exercise.
	95%
	3%
	
	2%

	Our extra-curricular activities cater for a variety of interests.
	90%
	3%
	1%
	6%

	I would recommend this school to another Parent.


	YES 
100%
	NO
	
	


	A selection of positive comments

	· My child is very happy at this school. She looks forward to coming and it is clear to see how she is progressing.

· Our children enjoy the curriculum.

	· The school promotes good values and our faith.

· Promotes values through RE, which in turn, positively impact on children’s behaviours.

	· It is a caring, inclusive, nurturing environment.

· The school has a lovely, warm feeling/atmosphere. A happy environment.

· Prioritises the needs of the child/parent as a whole-a real community school.

	· Children are well-behaved and polite.

· My child feels valued and appreciated.

· Children are asked to consider other people’s feelings and to be empathetic.

· Children feel well supported.

	· Staff  are caring and supportive to children and parents.

· The staff take time to get to know each child and try to respond to individual personalities and needs.

· Teachers go the extra mile to motivate and help our children achieve their potential, encouraging independence and nurturing their faith.

· Love the children dearly, deeply care about them as individuals; strive to do everything possible to help them achieve their very best.

· Friendly, approachable staff.

	· The school makes every pupil feel safe.

· Teachers always act on concerns and follow up with me.

· Promotes strong friendships and positive attitudes towards others.

	· Fabulous teaching

· Maths and English are taught in a very engaging way.

· Learning targets are very helpful.

	· Extra-curricular activities around sport are good

	· Communication with parents is good.

	· The recent initiatives for attendance are great.

	· We are blessed with an amazing PTFA but they need more volunteers.


Even better if…

These are the common themes that came out of the responses. We will be looking at all of these areas and creating an action plan. We have already been working on some of these areas and endeavour to address them all throughout this academic year.
	Parents comments
	School actions

	More trips/visits

More notice for trips, when deposits are needed.

More extra –curricular activities, other than sport.

Communicating earlier about changes.
	We have more trips planned for this year. However, some parents have raised the issue of costs so we will try find get a balance.

Some of the STOC University activities are not based on sports. E.g. choir, art/craft club, first aid. We will continue to think about this and try to provide other options that are popular.

	A school Facebook or Twitter page

More parents using the website
	We are working on this with our ICT provider. Keep an eye on the newsletter for our launch.

Lots of information is available on the website and we would encourage you to check it regularly.

	More money, staff do an amazing job despite limited funds.

More resources and staff.
	The budget is a real issue and we are working closely with governors and the local authority to find solutions to this.

A parents’ meeting was held this week to discuss ideas for income generation but only 4 parents attended. They did have some great ideas but we will need more volunteers to put these into actions.

	More outdoor learning opportunities.

More sports opportunities and competitions.
	We have recently joined the St Helens School Sports Programme for this year and will be entering more competitions.

We are reviewing our provision for sports throughout the year and hope to include a variety of activities.

We have a clear plan in place for our Sports Premium Funding.

	More information about the curriculum
	A small number of parents asked for more information. We currently have the full curriculum for each year group on the website. Children’s targets for reading, writing and maths are shared with parents and can be found on the website.

Regular parents’ meetings are held if a child is falling behind or requires additional support.

Parents of children with additional needs meet with the class teacher to discuss individual plans.

Information for parents about reading with your child is sent home in Reception and KS1. 

Homework is set each week, according to age and the timetable for this is on each class page on the website.


